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Regulatory Amendment 6 to the Pelagics Fishery Management Plan would allow Council
managed vessels to use electronic logbooks to report their catch and effort. It was recommended
by the Council at their 122nd meeting in March 2004 and specific operational protocols are being
developed for inclusion in the regulatory amendment, which will then be transmitted to NMFS
for approval and implementation. 


